Neah-Kah-Nie High School

24705 Hwy 101 N PH: (503) 355-2272

Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 FAX: (503) 355-8200
www.neahkahnie.k12.or.us

Friday, February 24, 2017

Dear Mr. Markle;

Thank you for the Apple IPad with keyboard and brown leather
cover. The special education department appreciates your

thoughtfulness and the donation valued at $150.00.

You have always been such a champion for our students! We
greatly value you and the connections you bring with you.

With gratitude,
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Dr. Heidi Buckmaster
Principal

CC:
Paul Erlebach, Superintendent



